
      

 

 

The North Dakota State Board of Cosmetology held a special meeting on Tuesday, September 

24, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. at the board office, 4719 Shelburne St., Suite 1, Bismarck, N.D to 

discuss legislative changes to statutes for the upcoming session. 

 

Present: 

D’Arlyn Bauer, Board President 

Emily Wilcox, Board Vice President 

Maureen Wanner, Board Secretary 

 

Also Present: 

 

Holly Blomquist, Executive Director 

Teresa Felch, Board Inspector 

 

Not Present:  

 

Cindy Ripplinger 

 

D’Arlyn called the meeting to order at 10:31am. 

 

Discussion only on statute changes for the upcoming legislative session. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:45pm. 
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